
 

Jack Moses 
Second Tenor 1979-2007; Long Service Member 
May 17th 1923 – May 4th 2007 

Jack joined the Choir in 1979 and was a faithful chorister for almost 

thirty years. Born in Ystrad, he was educated at Tonypandy 

Grammar School and served in the RAF during the Second World 
War where he trained as a radio operator. He later worked for 

Rhondda Borough Council and became its Chief Auditor. Armed with 

his pipe, Jack was a memorable figure in the life of the Choir and 

that of Ystrad Conservative Club where he was a dedicated member. 

 


